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Fischer, Janis

From: Fischer, Janis
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2005 5:06 PM
To: 'm.angell@comcast.net'
Subject: Dial-Around Telecom, Inc. Missouri PSC 2004 Annual Report

Thank you for submitting the 2004 Interexchange Telecommunications Carrier Annual Report to the Missouri Public 
Service Commission.  I have reviewed the annual report.  I would note that you neglected to include the company name 
on the cover of the annual report.  Please include the company's name on future annual report cover pages.

Please call if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Regulatory Auditor IV, CPA
Governor Office Building
200 Madison St., Suite 440
Jefferson City, MO  65101
(573) 751-4257
janis.fischer@psc.mo.gov

THIS DEFICIENCY NOTIFICATION DOES NOT REQUIRE A COMPANY RESPONSE.


